
To:  SFT USD 434 Board of Education and Dr. Pegram 

From:  Patrick Graham, SFTHS Principal 

Concerning:  2018-19 Student Handbook Changes 

Date:  July 2, 2018 

 

1. Updated the Chromebook Mobile Device and Acceptable Use Policy per approval in 

the June 2018 BOE meeting of the policy. 

 

2. Removed the Renassiance Card information from page 25 per the sponsor’s request, 

Ms. Black.    

 

3.  Added the following on page 43: 

 

CHARGER DAY 
Beginning with the 2018-19 school year, students at SFTHS will be participating in Charger Days.  

The participation in these days will allow students to earn .25 credit each year on a pass/fail scale.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


